
Judge  removes  Monday  court
hearing  regarding  temporary
restraining  order  from
calendar  
In light of the federal government filing a notice with the
court  that  it  no  longer  plans  to  place  COVID-19  infected
Diamond Princess passengers at Fairview, the Honorable U.S.
District Judge Josephine Staton has removed a hearing on the
matter that was scheduled for Monday March 2 at 2 p.m.

The City will notify the public if there are any other legal
proceedings regarding this case.
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